
 
 

Meeting minutes 
Date: 2/12/18 
Location: The Bar 
 
Time called to order and by whom: called to order at 1800 by President Miller 
 
# of members in attendance: 13 members in attendance with all officers present 
 
Secretary's report: 
Read and approved 
 
Treasurer's report: 
Read and approved- we are currently at 32 paid members for 2018 
 
Quarry field report: 
Open and flyable and in good shape.  As a reminder, the handicap port-o-potty is closed for the 
winter as there is no fluid in the tank.  All combo’s have been changed to the 2018 combo.  
Once you pay your annual membership, you will receive the 2018 gate combo 
 
Sod farm report: 
Closed for the season 
 
Old Business: 
2018 Show and Auction: flyers and posters have been distributed.  Event is Sun March 4th.  We 
have over $2000 in donations received already and are anticipating over $3000 in total raffle 
prizes.  Volunteer sign-up sheet will be posted on the club website.  Please visit the website to 
sign up for an activity that morning 
 
Clubhouse update: new ceiling has been installed and has made a big improvement with 
keeping the heat in the building.   
 
New generator: on hold (from Jan meeting) until April meeting 
 
New Business: 
No new business was presented 
 
Reminders and upcoming events:  



If you are not getting emails from the club email about meeting notices or upcoming events, 
please email flyvam670@gmail.com so we can update your email address 
 
Gate NEEDS to be locked correctly as it creates an issue with the city when it is not.  If you do 
not know how to lock the lock, please ask or see someone.  Reminders are sent to the whole 
club from the Club website and are not directed at anyone personally 
 
Milwaukee area show and auction is on Jan 28th in West Bend.   
 
Shawano Swap meet has been moved to Feb 18th  
 
Clothing order: we still have hats and t-shirt available for purchase from Heath. If interested in 
purchasing anything additional let us know   
 
Be sure to check out the upcoming events on the club website located at flyvam.club for other 
upcoming events 
 
Adjournment:  motion made and approved to adjourn at 1829 
 
Submitted by  
 
Mickey Prock 
VAM Club Secretary 
 

 

 

Monthly sponsor: 

https://www.hobbytown.com/ 

 
 

Be sure to stop into HobbyTown-Appleong for all your hobby needs 

 

**** 

Help support a fellow club member’s (Jason Doran) new venture and check out ZDZ Engines 

USA by checking out their Facebook page  @zdzenginesusa or his website at 

www.zdzenginesusa.com   

 


